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Services Board forecasts surplus 
Tom Sasvari 
The Recorder 

ESPANOLA-The 
Manitoulin-Sudbury 
District Services Board 
(DSB) is forecasting a sur-
plus in its 2013 budget. 

Fern Dominelli, CAO of 

the DSB, told the Recorder 
after its last board meeting. 
"we were presented with a 
third quarter financial fore-
cast for 2013, and it is for a 
budget surplus of 
$419,209." 

"The surplus is mainly 
due the DSB receiving 

$355.000 more than we had 
budgeted for in EMS rev-
enues," said Mr. Dominelli. 
''And m housing. we 
received about $77,000 
more than we had antici-
pated we would be allocat-
ed." 




